
Election of the Election Board

Cancelled
The Election of the Election Board of Local Union No. 3 scheduled to take place on 
Thursday, January 5th, 2023, at the Joint Industry Board Auditorium, 65-35 Parsons 
Boulevard, Flushing, New York at 5:00 P.M. has been cancelled.

At the Thursday, December 8th, 2022, General Membership meeting the 
nomination process was conducted for the Election Board. The exact number of 
nominees were received for the thirteen (13) positions on the Election Board. The 
President then directed the Recording Secretary to cast 1 ballot to elect those 
nominated for the Election Board.


